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What has been worked on in the past month?  

This month I have continued to work on timetabling issues and room issues that I know have 
been effecting the whole school of Chemistry. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

For 3rd years I managed to get a quick talk from the programme leader about next semester’s 
extended projects. I know many students were worried about the lack of information so they 
were appreciative of this. 

Plans for next month 

Up until Christmas, I hope to work on communication around deadlines, especially as it is 
coming up to exam season which is an important and stressful time for all year groups. With 
regards to drop in sessions, I will continue to work on getting out a spreadsheet of which 
lecturers won’t be attending each week, as well as alternatives. This has been an issue for many 
students especially as they’ve been turning up to drop ins and no relevant lecturers have been 
present. 

 

 


